
611 Pleasant Street Billboard Project Weekly Update 
#6 

February 19, 2021 

Since our last weekly report, the following has occurred: 
1. Light Blocking Technology Billboards: 

The Town has selected a vendor. In addition, as reported last week, the Town has 
made certain requests as to the operation of the board relating to the intensity of 
the lights. What must be considered is that the purpose of installing light blocking 
technology is to block the lights from the neighborhood. Where there may be some 
visible light, it is expected to be much less intensive due to the particular billboard 
product. 
Cove will be finalizing any Town concerns and will be ordering the new signs next 
week. 

2. Tree Cutting Permits: 
The Conservation Commission has approved the Order of Conditions. We will be 
forwarding this to the state along with other documents necessary for the tree 
cutting application. 
As stated in previous updates, the DOT is seeking input from town residents on this 
tree cutting application. Again, for your review, I am attaching the power point 
presentation which depicts which trees will be removed. 
If you have interest in providing your input, please email me and we will include 
your communication in the DOT application. We want to file this with DOT next 
week. 

3. Any questions or comments, please feel free to email me. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ed 
 
Edward E. O’Sullivan 
Cove Outdoor LLC 
PO Box 590545 
Newton Center, Massachusetts 
02459 
Cell: 617-797-4235 
www.capital-inc.com 
 

https://capitalassociates-inc.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bd3c8791c666e5467db758606&id=2d9e63c41e&e=42b6e50d31

